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John F. Kennedy Middle School Transition Program, Tuesday August 29th and Wednesday 

August 30th, 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 
 
August 9, 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Students: 
 
 I would like to welcome all of our incoming 7th graders and our new enrollees to our annual John F. 
Kennedy Middle School Transition Program on Tuesday August 29th and Wednesday August 30th 
from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. 
 

• Students with a last name of A-L should report on Tuesday. 
• Students with a last name of M-Z should report on Wednesday. 

 
The event has been designed to welcome our new students and their families into the JFK community, 
and to allow for everyone to see the school, meet key staff members, and get an opportunity to walk 
around and feel comfortable as our students start a new and exciting time in their lives. 
 
The doors here at school will open at 9:00 a.m. and there will be opportunities for students and parents 
to talk to Counselors and staff, and get a copy of student schedules.  It should be noted that schedules 
will be mailed home on Friday August 18th. 
 
Attached, please also find a flyer of the event as well. 
 
I hope everyone is having a great summer and we are looking forward to seeing our new students and 
families on August 29th and August 30th.   
 
We cannot wait for the first day of school which is on Thursday September 7th for our students! 
 
Sincerely. 
 
Mr. Colin Clark 
 
Mr. Colin Clark 
Building Principal 
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